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Dear P.I

Please would you stress that the residents of Ramsgate are NOT in favour of their town,
and population being destroyed by the approval of the 24/7 cargo hub at Mansion.

There is not economic need for this. If approved, it will cause more harm than gain to the
local community, environment and economy.

East Kent is currently on an upward curve, attracting more visitors and residents. The hub
will destroy this.

The area is fortunate to enjoy fantastic coastline and natural environment. This will be
greatly diminished from aircraft pollution and supporting road transport.

PLEASE SAY NO!

Please stress to the Government that we are moving to Net Zero, not trying to get further
away.

Many thanks.

Gary Ottewill




